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Rapid Antigen Test Distribution  

Yesterday students brought home 4 RATs these are for 

the next two weeks. On the 28 February, students will 

bring home 8 RATs to be used for the remainder of the 

term. Please contact the school if you require extra tests 

if your child is unwell. Please note that as of next week, 

students only need to be tested if they have any 

symptoms. 

Fees 

Thank you to the parents who have paid their school 

fees. Please note there are 2 sets of fees: 

• Book pack $50 (books and stationery for the year) 

• Voluntary contribution $50 (supports the school in 

providing programs and equipment for students) 

Please ensure that fees are paid this term if possible.  

Drop off and Pick up 

Please be mindful of our neighbours driveways, we ask 

that you use the cul-de-sac at the end of Fawcett Street 

to turn around. Also we now have a bus using the bus 

bay on Fawcett Street in the morning and afternoon. 

Please refrain from parking in the bus bay during these 

times.  

150th Celebration  

A big thank you to  Sue and Brian Breckenridge for 

volunteering their time to sort through the school’s 

photos in preparation of our 150th celebration. If you are 

able to assist in any capacity, please contact the school.  

Inspire 

Thank you to all the parents who have returned their 

Inspire enrolment forms. Did you know that the Federal 

Government is providing $500 per child for before and 

after school care? Please contact Inspire for more 

information about their service.  
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Week 8 & 

9 

Swim scheme 

At Tumbulgum Public School we acknowledge the traditional custodians of the land on which we learn, the Bundjalung people.  

We pay our respects to Elders past and present and extend that respect to all Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people.  

As we grow and learn at school, we take the lessons of the past and work together to create a future that honours  

Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander contributions and builds connected pathways.  

Congratulations Tatum 

Last Friday I had the pleasure of watching 

Tatum receive the Tumbulgum Community 

Association’s Australia Day Junior Citizen of 

the Year award. Tatum was nominated by 

the school as she is a wonderful caring 

student, who is helpful and supportive of all 

students K-6. Congratulations Tatum!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Vegetable Gardens 

Mrs Bulgin and the Senior Class are in the 

process of weeding and preparing our 

vegetable gardens. If you are able to 

donate any soil, compost or seedlings to 

this project, it would be greatly appreciated. 

Please contact Mrs Bulgin for more 

information.  
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